
Announcements
06/09/2024



Welcome 

Visiting Guests

To our guests, thank you 

for visiting us today.  If 

this is your first time, 

please stand!  

We hope you will find 

our worship experience a 

blessing, and we look 

forward to seeing you 

again soon.



Mountain Spring 

will be honored 

and recognized 

as part of this 

Pre-Juneteenth

Celebration!



Male 

Chorus

Rehearse 

For 

Men’s Day

Tomorrow

6:00 PM



The Statewide Primary 

Election is this Tuesday. 

Polls are open from 

7:00 AM until 7:00 PM. 

Please exercise your 

right to vote. Every 

vote counts!

statewide primary election



Gospel Line 

Dancing

Gospel Line Dancing will 

resume this week.  Due to the 

election on Tuesday, the 

session will be held on 

Wednesday at 7:00 PM at our 

East Campus. 





Heart of 

God Food 

Pantry Our Heart of God Food 

Pantry will be open this 

Saturday from 11:00 AM to 

1:00 PM. Thanks for being a 

blessing to those in need in 

our community!



Healthy Spirit Ministry

Our Healthy Spirit Ministry will 

be available for blood pressure 

monitoring next Sunday after 

service.  They will be located in 

the overflow area of the 

sanctuary.  Don’t miss this 

opportunity to have your vitals 

checked.  Thank you!   

 





Juneteenth celebration

We are in need of tents for the Juneteenth 

Celebration. If you are interested in sharing your 

tent at this event, please have it set up at our 

East Campus by 9:00 AM on June 19th. For more 

details, please contact Sis. Fiona Williams. 

Thank you!



Invitation

We are invited to the Center 

of Faith Community Church 

Widow Basket Banquet on 

June 22nd at 6:00 PM at the 

Glory Outreach Event Center.  

Tickets are $50  and must be 

purchased by June 12th.  For 

more information, please visit 

the business office.



Rocky River Baptist 
Association Union #3

The RRBA’s Friday Night Live Praise 

and Worship Service will be on June 

28th at 6:30 PM at New Mt. Pisgah 

in Easley. The fellowship outing will 

be on  Saturday, June 29th at 10:00 

AM at our East Campus with food 

and activities for all ages. We hope 

to see you there!



Interested in participating 

in the RRBA 3-on-3 

tournament - pick up a 

registration form from the 

foyer and return it to Bro. 

Louis Spear.  We also, 

need score keepers & 

referees.  Let Bro. Louis 

know if you can help!





The State Baptist Congress of Christian Education 

annual session will be from July 14th to 19th at 

Morris College.  This year's theme is "Rebuilding to 

Become Disciples of Christ Through Christian 

Education”. Bible Study and Sunday School students 

interested in attending, please see Superintendent 

Martha Stewart for more information. Thank you!

117th Annual Session of the South 
Carolina Baptist Congress of 

Christian Education
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